
At Steiner, we understand the criticality of 
operational uptime for plants and factories, and 
we are dedicated to providing reliable solutions 
that keep your operations running smoothly. 
Our extensive expertise, combined with our 
comprehensive product inventory, allows us 
to effectively manage product life cycles and 
minimize downtime. We are well-versed in both 
current and legacy products, ensuring that we can 
support your facility’s specific requirements, even 
with older equipment or hard-to-find components.
What truly sets us apart in the Chicagoland 

area is our ability to serve both electrical and 
metalworking needs. Our diverse range of products 
and services covers a wide spectrum of industrial 
requirements. When it comes to metalworking, we 
offer a comprehensive suite of solutions that span 
the entire machine tool process. From high-quality 
cutting tools and abrasives to precision band saws 
and blades, fluids, lubricants, and machine tools. 
Our goal is to provide you with a one-stop-shop 
experience, simplifying your procurement process 
and saving you valuable time and effort.

I/O MODULES

VARIABLE FREQUENCY DRIVES MOTOR CONTROL & CIRCUIT PROTECTION

PROGRAMMABLE LOGIC CONTROLLERS SENSORS

MACHINE SAFETY
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